Town of Colchester, Connecticut

95 Norwich Avenue, Colchester, Connecticut 06415

Patricia A. Watts, Director of Senior Services/Municipal Agent

MEMORANDUM

To: Board of Selectmen

From: Patricia A. Watts, Director of Senior Services

Date: 08/24/23

Re: Execution of Grant Contract with the CT Department of Aging & Disability Services
(ARPA)

Attached, please find Contract # 23DRASCO1COL between the Town of Colchester and the Department
of Aging & Disability Services for ARPA Senior Center funding in the amount of $32,691.00. These
funds shall be applied to defray the cost of the HVAC at the new Senior Center located at 15 Louis Lane
and must be encumbered/expended by December 31, 2024 .

Recommended Motion

Motion to approve the contract for funding awarded and authorize the First Selectman to sign all
necessary documents according to enclosed instructions.

Respectfully Submitted,
(AAUA oA~

Patricia A. Watts
Director of Senior Services/Municipal Agent




